The May 1, 2015 Special Meeting of the Board of Fire Commissioners
District #3 in the Township of Hanover

County of Morris, Cedar Knolls, New Jersey

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 PM on May 1, 2015 with the Open
Public Meeting Act of 1975, Chapter 231.

Attendees: Commissioners Robert Callas, Peter DeNigris, Maria Florio and
Thomas Quirk

Absent: Commissioner Michael Dugan

Public Participation: There was none.

Assistant Chief O’Hare addressed the Board recalling the resolution passed
on December 18, 2014 which appointed Career Assistant Chief Chad DiGiorgio
and, subsequently, Career Chief Chad DiGiorgio. Assistant Chief O’Hare
recounted that the resolution pointed to the evening’s swearing in. He presented
Chief Davidson and Chief DiGiorgio for the official swearing in ceremony.

Chief Davidson called up Chief DiGiorgio’s family and led them through the
swearing in ceremony. At the conclusion of the ceremony, Chief Davidson
contacted the County Communications Center via radio informing them of the
new Chief and transferring command to Chief DiGiorgio. The County graciously
acknowledged the transfer of command.

There were brief comments from Chief Davidson, Mayor Francioli and the
new Chief, Chad DiGiorgio.

At the conclusion of the comments, Vice Chairman Thomas Quirk, made a
motion for adjournment which was seconded by Commissioner Callas, all in favor.

Respectfully submitted by:
Robert Callas, Secretary

The above minutes were approved by the Board of Fire Commissioners at a Board
meeting held on May 7, 2015.






